The meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM by Earl Stutzman. The minutes posted on the website were approved as posted. Earl Massoth gave the treasurer's report. We have money and no outstanding debts. We had a net profit from the swap meet on 10/16/21.

The Christmas Party will be December 10<sup>th</sup>, 6:30 P.M. in the Parlor at Asbury. The closest entrance is the main West entry.

Jerome was wearing a new shirt with the club logo. He will send out an email with instructions for ordering one. Price is \$33 for either short or long sleeve.

Our featured speaker was Wade Harris who is a docent at the Batfish submarine memorial in Muskogee. Wade gave a detailed tour of the Batfish with a slide presentation. Two Fairbanks Morse engines operated generators to charge the banks of batteries. The batteries powered two Eaton motors which propelled the submarine. No communications were performed while the submarine was under water.

Show and Tell:

Randy Beeson - 1940 Philco radio cabinet Jared Chapa - 1967 Zenith TV

The door prize was won by Gene Vickery who picked a box of pilot lamps from the auction table.

Auction: a bundle of Antique Radio Classified, Small box of parts, Large box of parts, Airline console radio chassis (cabinet available), box of new door knob capacitors.

Attendance: Randy Beeson, Jared Chapa, Mark Gabby, Wade Harris, Ron Lander, Earl Massoth, Mary Murray, Walt Murray, Scott Petty, Monty Smith, Earl Stutzman, Jerome Thomas, Dwight Vance, Gene Vickery



